
 

 

INFORMATION FOR THE UPCOMING LOCAL-WIDE STEWARDS 
CONFERENCE: 

 

*Hershey Lodge is located at 325 University Dr. Hershey, PA 17036. 
 

THURSDAY, APRIL 28: 
 

 Thursday, April 28th is an optional day with optional workshops – a “pre-conference” 
 

 Registration will open at 1 p.m. on Thursday  

 

 For each optional workshop attended, Stewards will receive $50.  You do not have to attend every 

pre-conference session to receive a stipend.  You can attend one, two or all three and will get paid 

for each one attended—no minimum, no maximum.  Checks will be mailed the week after the 

conference.  *This money is in ADDITION to the maximum stipend a Steward can get yearly.  

 

 A Welcome Reception/dinner will take place on Thursday evening.  Even if you do not attend the 

optional workshops, you are invited to the Welcome Reception.  

 

FRIDAY, APRIL 29: 
 

 Registration will re-open Friday morning at 6:30 a.m.   

 

 Friday, April 29th is a full day of sessions, beginning at approximately 8 a.m. and ending at 

approximately 4:30 p.m. 

 

 Friday will be used as a Steward’s paid day (if the contract allows) Otherwise, we will pay lost time. 

 

*Stewards can bring their spouse or a guest with them to the conference.  Guests are invited to the 
Welcome Reception on Thursday night and all meals on Friday. 

More information will be mailed to you as the conference nears. 


